
 

Southern Response is the government-owned company responsible for settling claims by AMI policyholders for Canterbury 

earthquake damage which occurred before 5 April 2012 (the date AMI was sold to IAG). 

 
 

10 October 2014 

Southern Response Earthquake Services Limited 

PO Box 9052, Tower Junction, Christchurch 8149 

P: 0800 501 525 E: claims@southernresponse.co.nz 

www.southernresponse.co.nz 
 

 

Iain Rennie 

State Services Commissioner 

State Services Commission 

PO Box 329 

Wellington 6140 

 

By email to Karen.ross@ssc.govt.nz 

 

Dear Mr Rennie, 

Application of the Standards of Integrity and Conduct to Southern Response Earthquake 

Services Limited (SRES) 

I refer to your letter of 1 October 2014. 

I advise that SRES is comfortable that you issue and apply the Code to our Company from 1 January 

2015. We appreciate that this means that the Code will apply to SRES, our employees, and any 

contractors and subcontractors, as we collectively carry out our functions, duties and powers. 

There are no issues relating to SRES that will require special consideration. 

The SRES Ethical Behaviour Policy was ratified by our Board on 19 August 2013, and is set out to be 

read in conjunction with SSC Standards. We will review the Policy, amend it as necessary, and have 

any revised Policy operative before 1 January 2015. 

Please contact me if I can provide any further information. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ross G Butler 
Chairman 
    

ross.butler@southernresponse.co.nz 
mob.  
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